
YMCA Camp Benson takes the importance of maintaining an environment that
minimizes the spread of infectious diseases, including the coronavirus, COVID-19,
very seriously.  While the risk of contracting the coronavirus (COVID-19) is low, we
want to share with you information about the coronavirus (COVID-19) and the
steps we are taking to keep our campers, families and staff safe.

ABOUT THE CORONAVIRUS COVID-19
Coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19) is a respiratory illness that can spread from person to
person.  The virus that causes COVID-19 is a novel cornonavirus that was first identified
during investigation into an outbreak in Wuhan, China.  For more information please visit the
following link: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html

In addition to routine cleaning of highly transmissible areas (cabins, bathhouses and the
dining hall), we have increased the frequency of disinfecting"high touch" areas (door knobs,
push bars and equipment).  Also we have placed additional hand sanitizing stations
throughout Camp to encourage frequent use.

Your help is appreciated to help minimize the spread of disease.  Here are some simple steps
you can take to help. 

1. Wash Hands frequently
2. Stay home if you are sick
3. Cover your cough or sneeze with elbow

WHAT WE ARE DOING

HOW YOU CAN HELP

Wishing you all a happy and healthy March, 

Trish Klaver
CEO

Gwyn Bemis
Camp Director
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